GE ad hoc Committee Report for Senate (January 30, 2015)

GEC met on January 21, 2015 and discussed the following four questions:

- 1. What is the definition of GE?
- 2. What is the definition of rigor?
- 3. What is the definition of college level?
- 4. What is the role of assessment?

Each committee member shared their personal and department's definitions to these questions.

The GE ad hoc committee met on January 28, 2015 and remains at a standstill. There are members of the committee who feel unable to evaluate the GE Course Designation Proposals with the current process due to concerns over determining college level.

We have several meeting dates set for the semester, and we have two proposals to review. We encourage and welcome applications, and Mai and Robyn are available to help with any questions people may have regarding the application process.